
Do you live near or use Lowman Beach Park?  Want to help create a new West 
Seattle asset? 

King County is inviting qualified individuals to become members of a Design Advisory 
Group to shape how new stormwater and wastewater infrastructure near Lowman 
Beach Park can become a West Seattle asset.   

King County plans to design and build an underground storage tank across the street 
from Lowman Beach Park. Today, when heavy rains exceed the capacity of Murray 
Pump Station, excess stormwater and sewage flow directly into Puget Sound. These 
events, called combined sewer overflows (CSOs), help to avoid sewer backups into 
homes and businesses and onto streets, but they are a public health and environmental 
concern. The new underground storage tank will reduce CSOs near Lowman Beach 
Park by temporarily storing excess wastewater and stormwater. 

King County needs your help designing a facility that fits with the local neighborhood 
and reflects community values. 

This is an outstanding opportunity for YOU to contribute to the future of West Seattle by 
participating in this Design Advisory Group! 

We especially want to hear from: 

• West Seattle kayakers and boaters 
• Lincoln Park or Lowman Beach Park users 
• Sustainability and environmental advocates 



• Neighbors with design expertise or interest 

For more information about the project, visit 
http://www.kingcounty.gov/environment/wtd/Construction/Seattle/MurrayCSOStorage.as
px. 

If you are interested in applying to participate, please contact Doug Marsano at 
Doug.Marsano@kingcounty.gov or 206-684-1235 or Heidi Sowell at 
Heidi.Sowell@kingcounty.gov or 206-684-1207. 
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